
Person County 
Community Development Block Grant 

Notice of Public Hearing 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Person County Board of Commissioners will hold a public 
hearing on September 17, 2018 at 9:00 a.m. in Room 215 of the Person County Office 
Building, located at 304 S. Morgan St., Roxboro, NC 27573. 

 
The purpose of this hearing is to receive citizen input regarding the use of Community 
Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds from the North Carolina Department of 
Commerce and the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development. CDBG funds 
may be used for infrastructure improvements, demolition or building reuse projects, 
which promote Economic Development through the creation of jobs, designed to benefit 
low and moderate-income residents within the County. All interested persons are invited 
to attend this hearing. 

 
If an application is developed, the Board of Commissioners will announce and hold 
another public hearing providing details about the proposed project before the application 
is submitted. 

 
This information is available in Spanish or any other language upon request. Please 
contact the Clerk to the Board, Brenda Reaves at 336-597-1720 or at 304 S. Morgan St., 
Room 212, Roxboro, NC 27573, for accommodations for this request at least 48-hours 
prior to the hearing. 

 
Esta información está disponible en español o cualquier otra lengua a petición. Entre en 
contacto Brenda Reaves en 336-597-1720 o en 304 S. Morgan St., Room 212, Roxboro, 
NC 27573, para las comodidades para esta petición por lo menos 48 horas antes de la 
audiencia. 

 
 

TDD# 1-800-735-8262. 
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